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Janzen, Heather

From: City Council
Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Lenore Swystun - Caswell Hill Community Association - Harry Bailey 

Aquatic Centre Rehabilitation and Upgrades - Capital Budget Adjustment - CK 613-2 x 1702-1

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Sunday, June 23, 2024 11:08 AM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Lenore Swystun ‐ Caswell Hill Community Association ‐ Harry Bailey Aquatic Centre 
Rehabilitation and Upgrades ‐ Capital Budget Adjustment ‐ CK 613‐2 x 1702‐1 
 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to   ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Sunday, June 23, 2024 ‐ 11:07 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Sunday, June 23, 2024 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

First Name: Lenore 

Last Name: Swystun 

Phone Number :  

Email:  

I live outside of Saskatoon: No 

Saskatoon Address and Ward: 
Address:  Walmer Rd 
Ward: Ward 2 

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable): Caswell Hill Community Association 

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 
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What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: Saskatoon City Council Meeting Wed 
June 26 

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: Harry Bailey Centre 

Comments: 
Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
The Caswell Hill Community Association fully supports the completion of the Harry Bailey project. This facility serves 
residents from the surrounding neighbourhoods, downtown, and people from across Saskatoon and beyond.  
 
It provides important programs for seniors and youth, and offers valuable meeting spaces. 
 
Reopening Harry Bailey will ensure our growing city continues to benefit from its services.  
 
We urge the Council to approve this initiative. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Lenore Swystun, Civics Coordinator 
On behalf of  
Caswell Hill Community Association 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 




